
Call Administrator Wheeler at (202) 564-4700 now!

Administrator Wheeler, my name is                                                     and I am a taxpayer from (city/state) 
calling in regard to the recent news that you and your management team at EPA have unilaterally 
imposed changes to the mutually agreed upon collective bargaining agreement without 
negotiating those changes with the union representing your employees.

It is outrageous that the EPA would tear up its collective bargaining agreement and replace it with 
a management edict clearly designed to strip EPA employees of their rights at work and make 
it harder for EPA to recruit and retain employees who perform critical services on behalf of our 
country. This will obviously have a negative impact on employees, and, thus, on the work that my 
tax dollars go to fund at the EPA. As a citizen, I respect and greatly appreciate the men and women 
at the EPA who work to keep our air and water clean and fight to protect all citizens from hazardous 
environmental issues.

If EPA is going to be able to do the job that I pay taxes for them to do, then YOU, as the agency’s 
administrator, MUST treat your employees with some basic dignity and fairness. I’m asking you, as 

the EPA Administrator, to instruct your team to stop the union busting tactics, return to the 
table, and negotiate a fair contract with your employees. Thank you for your time. 

We the employees of the EPA and members of AFGE who are the protectors of our environment and the 
health of all citizens are asking for your help to protect our workplace rights that are under attack by 
this administration and tell them to treat EPA employees with Dignity, Fairness and Respect.

Non EPA Employee 


